
Neurosurgery BRIDGE Biobank Newsletter:
Special Gratitude Edition

Dear investigators and study team, thank you for your participation in the MCF Neuroscience Biobank!
In the spirit of Thanksgiving, we would like to highlight the hard work of our many teams who work diligently to make 
the Neuroscience Biorepository a success! We are grateful for your support, as it is integral to making progress to find 
cures for our patients!

Newsletter Curated By: Aleeshba Basil & Ewa Szymkiewicz
Please contact Lead Study Coordinator with any questions:

Aleeshba Basil 3-3703

➢ Dedication to Discovery: The Patient’s Journey
➢ Dr. Q was asked to speak at the October 2021 

Clinical Research Forum and highlighted the 
translational power of the samples collected from 
Biobank into clinical trials for our patients. The 
presentation had over 500+ attendees! Watch here!

➢ Saturday Collection
➢ Thank you to all the teams who helped us collect 

from a very rare metastatic case on a Saturday! This 
was the first time BAP and the OR team collected 
research tissue on a weekend, so we appreciate 
everyone’s hard work!
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➢ Chan Zuckerberg Initiative Funding 
Recommendation

➢ Congrats to the Neurogenesis 
and Brain Tumors lab group for 
building bridges to increase 
diversity in research using 
samples collected with the 
Neuroscience Repository! Their 
proposal has been 
recommended for funding from 
the CZI!

Special Recognition To: 

https://videoexchange.mayo.edu/media/October+2021+Clinical+Research+Connect/1_9sc1uetx/16937012
https://www.mayo.edu/research/labs/neurogenesis-brain-tumors/overview

